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“Reach for the Stars” 

 
Principals Message 

Upcoming Events 

Dear Parents and Guardians 

 

This term is already flying by with lots of learning happening both in the classroom and in the playground. 

Students have come back to school very settled and eager to continue their learning at Moorine Rock. 

As of last week, we have all students learning at school and are no longer learning from home. This is 

fantastic for our school as we can continue creating engaging and imaginative learning programs for 

all students. 

 

I would like to extend a very warm welcome to Jason, Bec and Angelo Guerini. Angelo started at 

Moorine Rock last week in the Senior Room.  We look forward to getting to know Angelo, Bec and Jason 

and have them as part of our school community.  

 

Over the last two weeks, we have had a lot going on at the school in regards to building works. Our old 

basketball court has been completely removed and a new one has been laid. We are now waiting on 

the final layer to be laid and painted. I am hoping the works will be completed by the end of May.  

 

This term, we have been working on Data and how we gather it in the Senior rooms maths sessions with 

me. I challenged the Year threes and fours to use their knowledge of 

tallies and grouping to count all the pop sticks in our tub. This is the 

end result and we can safely say we have a lot of pop sticks. Well 

done to these students who had a blast with this problem solving 

task.  

 

Lauren Suttie 

Principal 
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FROM OUR JUNIOR ROOM WITH MISS SCOTLAND 

 

FROM OUR SENIOR ROOM WITH MISS CASTLEDEN AND MRS NICHOLL 

Hello Parents, 

As we start week 3 of Term 2 we’re back in the swing of things! This term we are     

hopefully finishing our Narratives and they will be displayed in our room soon. We have 

started novel studies where we will be closely examining group texts. In maths we are 

practising our times tables and looking at ways to multiply quickly. I hope you all had a 

wonderful Mother’s Day, I was super impressed with the students’ cards, they turned 

out beautifully. I hope all the Mums got spoiled on their special day. I am looking       

forward to the next few weeks and getting back into our learning routines.   

 

Miss Castleden 

 

It has been fantastic to return this term to a new, improved and larger class! We have 

started 'tinkering' with Tinkercad as an introduction to 3D design and putting our new 

3D printer to use.  In science, the students discussed changes to our landscapes and 

how we can get the evidence to recognise these changes that have occurred even 

when they happened many generations ago.  They started the process in the rock    

cycle for making sedimentary rock to assist understanding in how the discovery of fossils 

can tell us about the changes that have occurred to our land.  

Miss Nicholl 

This term we are learning about timelines looking at the past, present and future of our lives 

and things that have and are forever changing. We are using the theme of dinosaurs as an 

overarching focus to discuss the past and present. This week we discussed what we could do 

as a baby, as a child, an adult and what we will do when we are old. 



SCHOOL NOTICES 

Students may bring lunches from home that require warming up in the pie warmer on Mondays 

and Wednesdays during Term 2 and 3.  Food is to be brought in an appropriate   container or 

wrapped in alfoil.   

To assist the school in providing a safe environment, please consider 

the contents of your child’s lunch box and avoid providing products 

that contain nuts.  

Please note, icy Poles will no longer be sold during term 2 and 3.   

HAPPY BIRTHDAY 

 

Ethan Glass                             22nd May  


